ALDERMAN-AT-LARGE

SCOTT F.
"LENNON

WARD ONE

October 15, 2015

Dear Friend,

This November is an important election in our city. I take great pride in your
ongoing support, friendship and guidance you have provided me over the years.
By you sending me back to City Hall every two years, I have the ability to work
with many dedicated, thoughtful, hard-working colleagues on the Board of
Aldermen on behalf of all of you.

Starting in January of 2016, I will be going back to City Hall to continue the on-
going work. I want to do it with many of my colleagues who are up for re-
election this fall. For this reason, I write this letter of support for my friend
Alderman-at-Large from Ward 2 Marcia Johnson.

For years, Marcia has been incredible to work with. As President of the Board, I
depend upon her leadership as Chair of the Zoning and Planning Committee. It is
a complex committee that requires someone who is a strong leader, well
organized and possesses'a multitude of skills such as being a thoughtful planner,
critical thinker, resilient problem solver and overall hard-working individual.
Marcia is the whole package and the real deal!

Marcia takes great pride in her ‘official’ Board work but also spend a tremendous
amount of time on constituent matters. I have first-hand experience working with
her on a variety of issues facing our abutting wards. I know that her experience
and knowledge, along with her effective communication skills, have had a huge
impact on the quality of life for many, many residents throughout our city.

On November 3, I am asking that you join me in voting for my friend and
colleague, Alderman-at-Large from Ward 2 Marcia Johnson.
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